From: act@burrstonhouse.com

To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2019 Draft Energy Master Plan
Date: Thursday, July 25, 2019 4:39:20 PM

Dear Chair Fiordaliso and EMP Committee,

Time is of the essence in terms of addressing the most crucial issue/circumstance of the 215t
Century. We’re writing to comment and express our vigorous and unequivocal support for the
New Jersey Energy Master Plan. We hope that you will consider the important role that
community solar (Goal 2.3.1) and opening access to energy data both play in allowing us and
our neighbors to access clean energy, and in growing the local economy. Giving people like us
access to our energy data and the benefits of solar power are key tools in advancing clean
energy in New Jersey.

Thank you.
Glenn and Meg Turner

Medford, NJ
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